
10 December 2021
PPS Christmas Jumper Day

Dear Parent

By popular demand we are once again supporting the Save the Children National Christmas
Jumper day. The event will take place on Friday 17 December, the final day of term.

Pupils and staff are invited to wear a Christmas jumper to accompany their party wear.  The staff
and I look forward to sharing the final days of the term with our pupils which is focussed on festive
celebrations whilst making a difference to others.

We look forward to welcoming pupils back to school on Wednesday 5 January 2022.

Yours sincerely

Mr V Groak Mrs J Spencer
Headteacher Head of School


